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Sundry Debt Workshop 
South Ribble BC, Leyland                                  
Thursday 26th September 2019 

The Lancashire and Cheshire Association          
recognise that the delivery of high quality      
professional events is a key requirement for 
our members. We are pleased to announce that a Sundry Debt Workshop will be 
held on the  26th September at the offices of South Ribble Borough Council in        
Leyland. 
 

With the budget pressures on local authorities it has never been more important for 
a local authority to maximise its income from sundry debts and miscellaneous       
income by applying best practice and using the recovery and enforcement powers 
available to them. 
 

Our seminars are always well subscribed with positive feedback from both delegates 
and employers. At £100 per delegate I believe the event offers excellent value for 
money; it will of course be delivered to the usual high standards of the Lancashire 
and Cheshire Association. The Association continues to offer a FREE place to stu-
dent members as well as a generous 50% Discount for all individual members of 
the  Institute. 
 

The content of the workshop has been specially designed to be relevant to all those 
involved in the collection of Sundry Debts covering real life experience, best        
practice, negotiation, making a claim through the courts and a mock court hearing. 
The workshop is interactive providing opportunities for delegates to seek advice in 
respect of problematic cases from speakers and peers from other authorities.  
 

Full details and booking form   
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 Our sponsors  

If you have an event which you wish to publicise in future editions please contact  

michaelbfisher@btinternet.com 

Your Association Events 

Event Date Venue 

Summer Lunch Tuesday 3rd September Liverpool 

Lancs & Cheshire Exec Meeting Thursday 5th September  South Ribble BC 

Sundry Debt Workshop Thursday 26th September  South Ribble BC 

IRRV Annual Conference  Tues - Thurs ,8th- 10th October Telford ICC 

Annual Dinner Dance 14th March 2020 Mercure Hotel, Haydock 

Editors note:  Please note I leave South Lakeland on the 23rd August, I can be  

contacted at michaelbfisher@btinternet.com    

http://irrvassociations.org.uk/page.php?Aid=3&Waid=28&Iid=1828C:/Intel
http://irrvassociations.org.uk/page.php?Aid=3&Waid=28&Iid=1828C:/Intel
file:///C:/Intel
http://www.greenhalghkerr.com/
http://www.rundles.org.uk/
https://www.ieg4.com/
https://www.bristowsutor.co.uk/
http://www.phoenixcommercial.co.uk/services/debt-collection-services
https://dukeslimited.co.uk/


IRRV National Council Elections 
All Honorary, Fellow, Honours and Diploma Members are 
now able to vote in this year’s election to the IRRV  National 
Council.  

This year, there are have 9 candidates seeking election to 
the 6 vacancies on National Council. The candidates standing 
for election are as follows:- 

Nigel Blair   Allan Clark   David Graaff   

Christopher Grose  Lisa Hayward  Gordon Heath 

Roger Messenger  Simon Quilter  Kevin Stewart 

(Note: Members can  vote for up to six candidates) 

There are two ways in which a member can cast their vote:- 

Voting Area on the IRRV Web Site 

To assist members with accessing the Voting Area of the IRRV Web Site, a personal access key has 
been produced for each member who is entitled to vote.  A member can request their access key 
by sending an e-mail to Gary Watson (Deputy Chief Executive) at Gary.watson@irrv.org.uk; this will 
then be provided within 24 hours of receipt. Alternatively, a member can still access the Voting  
Area of the IRRV Web Site through the following link https://www.irrv.net/election2019.             
Biographies of all the candidates can be found in the Voting Area.  

Postal Vote 

A ballot paper (which will accompany biographies of all candidates) can be obtained by contacting 
Gary Watson (Deputy Chief Executive) at Gary.watson@irrv.org.uk or on 0207 691 8988. The    

completed ballot paper should then then be returned in the pre-paid envelope before the closing 
date. 

The Institute’s National Council is keen that all eligible members who are entitled to vote, do      
indeed vote. Closing date for voting is Sunday, 22 September 2018 (5.00pm).  

 

If you want any items included in future newsletters please contact                                                         

michaelbfisher@btinternet.com 

http://irrvassociations.org.uk/index.php?Aid=3  Lancashire & Cheshire Association 

The Association and Executive 

Committee wish to thank our 

sponsors for their continuing 

support during 2019 

 

Association Spring Lunch - 3rd September - Liverpool 

The Lancashire and Cheshire Association is again hosting a Summer lunch for its 

members in Liverpool. The date is the 3rd September;  members and friends of 

the association are welcome to join us for what will be an enjoyable lunch. As 

always good food and good company will be on the agenda. More  details can 

be obtained from Linda Price lindaprice03@outlook.com 

Annual Conference and 
Exhibition 2019 

8-10 October 2019             
Telford International Centre 
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